
Frank Hawkins 
delivers an open 
letter to the 

community. 
Dear Friends: 

Next Tuesday, May 4th is election day. 
Join me in Voting for ARNIE ADAMSEN for Mayor. 
There’s been a lot of hype surrounding this race... but 

only one candidate, ARNIE ADAMSEN, has been there 
for our community from day one. 

When we needed one additional vote tore-name Highland 
Avenue after Dr. King... ARNIE came through. Las Vegans 
now drive on a street to honor Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

every day because Arnie knew it was the right thing to do. 
As councilman, Arnie supported and voted for the 

development of the Magic Johnson Plaza, 1500 new homes, 
new banks, health care facilities and a new post office. 

It was ARNIE ADAMSEN, on the Job Training Board 
who lead the fight so that2,000 of our youth could get jobs! 
And hundreds of our senior citizens are getting prepared to 

re-enter the work-force because of ARNIE ADAMSEN. 
Flash and hype does not make a good mayor. 
Experience and a proven record for our community is 

what ARNIE ADAMSEN means. 

Las Vegas needs ADAMSEN. 
Join me in Voting for ARNIE on Tuesday, May 4th. 

VOTE MAY 4 
Need a ride to vote 

Call 204-8739 
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VOTE FOR ONE 

ADAMSEN 
ARNIE 

Join us in supporting Arnie Adamsen for Mayor 
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